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From: steven@dirtyriceoffroad.com [mailto:steven@dirtyriceoffroad.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 12:18 PM
Subject: Save Oceano Dunes
 
I'm writing here to voice my opinion about the attempted closure of more dunes to
Offroad Vehicle  use.  Being a Texan Pismo Beach is a dream destination for many of
us to get to one day.  I would hate to see such a great destination closed down.
 
I am sure yall understand the economic impact many out of state residents make
when coming to visit and enjoy what yall currently have to offer.  The money it takes
to get there. The money it cost to ride. The money it cost to register OHVs. The gas,
The food, The Lodging, the repairs, the... We could go on and on and im sure yall
know it.  
 
The excuse of wind blown particulate living around a desert seems absurd and that
people are just reaching for an excuse to be unhappy.  I hope this note falls upon the
right eyes and at some point I get to make it to a dream riding destination before they
are all gone.
 
Thank you for your time
Steven Rice
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